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 On Friday, October 12, 2018 the Children and Youth Committee met in Indianapolis, IN at 6PM.  

The following information came out of our meeting that I would like to share with everyone: 

 

 The Committee will issue, at a minimum, two E-newsletters one in the Winter and Spring.  

These newsletters will highlight Children and Youth programs and what other 

Detachments and Squadrons are doing to raise money for our Children and Youth 

Programs.  

 

 We will have teleconference calls every other month on the third Tuesday of the Month at 

8PM EST (November 20, January 15
th

, March 19
th

, and May 21
st
) .  The Call -In number is 

563-999-2090 Pin #415918.  All are welcome! 

 

 Please like our Facebook page “Sons of The American Legion Children and Youth Page” 

Currently we have 419 likes for this page.  We should be in the thousands.  The page will 

highlight programs through out the year and will show what is being done around the 

country to raise money for our programs.  Please pass this around and sign up! 

 

 The Children and Youth Conference will be hosted by The American Legion in September 

2019.  Its an excellent way to learn about our programs, learn what others are doing around 

the country to raise money, and hear from current CWF recipients and learn how they spent 

their award money.  Only 5 SAL members attended last year.  Please get the word out and 

have your Children and Youth Chairmen and/or members sign up.   

 

 Our following Committee members have been assigned to regions please reach out to them 

if you have any questions: 

 

Joe Korba (South)  Joemargate@aol.com 

John Mejia (West)  Rinatso.mejia@yahoo.com 

Phil Shipley (Central)   filup54@gmail.com 

Ken Warner (Midwest)   papdc10kw@yahoo.com 

William Clancy (East)   bill@urbanupkeep.com 
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Keep up the great work that you did last year!  We raised $1,314,866 with 127,000 hours of 

service for our Children and Youth Programs.  These numbers are with on 28% (1703 CSR 

completed for 6152 Squadrons Reported.  If you need myself or my committee please 

reach out to us.  Keep working those Children and Youth Programs.  The real winners are 

the children.  Our help will make a better life for them. 

 

 

 

 

 

For God and Country  

 

 

 

 

Joseph Korba 

Chairman 

Children and Youth Committee  

Sons of The American Legion 

 

joemargate@aol.com 

609-529-2996  
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